
IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR ALL 

SOUTH CAROLINA AUCTIONEERS 

 
 

Renewal applications for all Auctioneer licenses – individual, firm, and apprentice – are due by 

June 30, 2025. Licensees, who do not renew prior to that date will be lapsed.  Licensees have until 

September 30, 2025, to renew with late fees. Any licensee in lapsed status after September 30th 

must reapply for licensure and meet requirements for a new licensee.  
 

You can renew your license online or you can locate the paper application on the 

Commission website.  The online renewal system will open on April 1, 2025 and will be available 

through June 30, 2025. 
 

All Auctioneer licenses (not firms) are required to complete 8 hours of approved continuing 

education (CE) during the two-year renewal period (7/1/2023-6/30/2025).  All required CE must 

be completed prior to renewing a license.  The Commission requires you to report your 

continuing education through your free basic account with CE Broker.  If you have not already 

created your free account with CE Broker, please do so here.  Some education providers will report 

your CE for you, but you must check with the provider to see if this is completed. 
 

Commission staff will complete a CE audit after September 30, 2025, to assure all licensees have 

taken the required CE.  If you do not have your continuing education up-to-date in CE Broker, you 

will receive a notice from staff.  Failure to complete all required CE prior to renewing may result 

in a fine.  If you cannot supply information showing completion of required CE, your license may 

be administratively suspended. 
 

Additional questions can be directed to staff by choosing the appropriate option under 

“Contact Us” on the right side of the South Carolina Auctioneers’ Commission website. 

 
 

https://eservice.llr.sc.gov/
https://www.llr.sc.gov/auc
https://www.cebroker.com/sc/account/basic
https://www.llr.sc.gov/auc

